
  

 

June 4, 2025 

 

Cecil and Patricia Farnsworth 
Farnsworth Construction and Gravel Company 

175 Hwy 133 

Paonia, CO  81428 
 

 

RE:      North Fork Pit - File No. M-2004-025, Acreage Release Request (AR-1) 

 Incompleteness Letter 
 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Farnsworth: 

 
On June 2, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your AR-01 application for the 

North Fork Pit.  A preliminary review of the application determined that the application is incomplete.  

The application needs to include page 2 of the Division’s form with the list of owners of all parcels related 
to this Acreage Reduction application and the signed statement at the bottom of the page.  Also, please 

provide a better map that shows all the permit area, clearly and accurately illustrates the area that is the 

subject of this AR request, and has a scale that can be used with an electronic copy of the map (a scale bar is 

needed).    
 

You have 30 days from June 4, 2025 to submit all necessary documents that the Division needs for the 

application to be considered filed.  Please submit these by certified mail.  If, at the end of the 30-day period, 
the application has not been determined to be complete and filed, the Division may deny the application and 

terminate the application file. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 601-2276, or by email at 

Rob.zuber@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

 
 


